
 

 

 Date: 12 June 2021 

 

Dear Students and Parents of Classes 9-12, 

 

We thought that this academic year (2021-22), we 

would have offline classes. This was why, we had 

planned to charge 100% fees for the classes 9-12. 

However, this did not materialize due to the second 

wave of Covid-19 (though we held the Assessment 4 

offline for the classes 9 & 11). Therefore, if anybody is 

in financial problem due to Covid-19, could write a 

mail to the School at sxsbwn@gmail.com and we will 

reduce the fees to 80% in our online fees portal. If you 

are able, please continue to pay 100% fees. This will 

greatly help us. 

 

 

Fr. Dr. Maria Joseph Savariappan SJ, 
Principal 
 

 

Cell :  7318761888; 8250961832 

Email :  sxsbwn@gmail.com 

Website : www.sxs-bwn.org 

School Code : WB006 
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